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November 17, 2021  
 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE  
Washington, DC 20554  
 
Re: Notification that Transmissions have Terminated 

File Nos: 0306-EX-ST-2019, 1560-EX-ST-2019; Call Sign: WO9XBG 
 
By this letter Hedron Space Inc. (formerly Analytical Space, Inc.), through its counsel, provides notice that 
the Meshbed experimental spacecraft ceased transmissions on or prior to July 22, 2020. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/Tony Lin  

Tony Lin 
Counsel to Hedron Space Inc. 


